Millard School District residents have been invited to a meeting at the school gymnasium at 8 p. m. today to discuss the proposed new junior-senior high school.

Voting is to be held Tuesday on a proposal to issue 750 thousand dollars worth of bonds to finance the project and to authorize taxes to pay the bonds off.

The school is planned to have 13 classrooms capable of handling six hundred pupils.

The School Board has estimated a levy of \$7.42 a thousand dollars of assessed value will be needed to pay the bonds. The figure may be reduced later as the Western Electric Company plant goes on the tax rolls and Sarpy County School District No. 25 merges with Millard.

Millard School

Wednesday, Oct. 29, 1958

Bonds Approved The World-Herald's News Service.

Millard, Neb .- Voters here Tuesday approved a 750-thousand-dollar bond issue to build a new junior-senior high school.

The vote was 313 for and 32 against in the special election.

School District 17 Board Secretary Harold Hultman said the approval will allow the district to go ahead with its plans.

"We hope to get started about the first of the year,' he said.

Parowing Pains The people of Millard, Neb., Tuesday voted 313 to 32 to issue 750 thousand dollars in bonds to build a new juniorsenior high school.

In 1956 when Western Electric announced it would build a multimilliondollar plant on the outskirts Millard was a sleepy town of less than four hundred population. It is now approaching one thousand and may grow

to several thousand.

Millard has met the challenge of the new plant admirably. It sent delegations to see what had happened in other towns when huge plants were built near by. It dusted off and passed a long neglected zoning ordinance. It adopted a building code, and now is getting at the urgent job of expanding its schools and utilities.

Millard may not be able to meet all

Omaha, Neb., Friday, Oct. 31, 1958 | its needs instantly and fully, but certainly it is doing its best to minimize its growing pains.



Omaha, Neb., Mon., Nov. 17, 1958

Evening World-Herald

A Growing Millard

Millard, Neb. This is to thank The World-Herald for the editorial "Millard's Growing Pains."

It is not easy for a small community to adjust to a situation such as ours, and a word of encouragement from an outside source is appreci-

Mr. and Mrs. George Russell.